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Press Release 

Philippine Embassy Celebrates Valentine’s Day 
 with members of the Filipino Community in Islamabad 

 
 

10 February 2020—The Philippine Embassy in Islamabad joined the Valentine’s Day 
Party organized by the Media Correspondent Volunteers Organization (MCVO) 
International, Islamabad Chapter at Envoy Hotel, Islamabad, Pakistan on 08 February 
2020. The event, which was headed by the Administrative Officer along with the 
officers and staff of the Embassy, and members from MCVO, celebrated the day of 
love with a program that showcased the talents of the Filipino Community in a series 
of presentations.                       

  

      

 
 
 

 

             
               

 

 

The officials of the Philippine Embassy joins the MCVO members for a big family photo. 

 

MCVO members performing Valentine’s presentation 


